
Sunday Praise 
A contemporary fresh expression of  Church 

 

Join us every 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Sunday of the month 

St Mary's Church Bottesford 
 

6pm for soup and pizza 

6.30pm for the service 

Hot drinks and cakes are served after the service 

with a full children’s programme. 
 

'Blessed are those who have learned to acclaim 

you, who walk in the light of your presence, 

Lord.' Psalm 89:15 



Our Services this Autumn– all at 6.30pm unless stated 

 

 

Our small group… 

Has made a fantastic start.  Led by Nina, we meet on Thursday 

evenings at Bottesford Methodist Chapel at 7.30pm.  It’s never 

too late to join, so come along with your bible.  There is no 

meeting on Thursday 26th October due to half term. 

Date Theme 

8th October 

  

Speaker: Nel Shallow 

Children: Painting a psalm 

  

  

22nd October 
  

  

Speaker: Pete Daniel 

Children: Making Nativity props 

  

 
12 November 

  

  

Speaker: Lynn Wood on life as a missionary 

Children: Filming the nativity 1 

  

  

 
26 November 

  

  

Speaker: Garry & Nina sharing reflections on their pilgrim-

age to Israel 

Children: Filming the nativity 2 

  

 
10 December 

  

  

Christmas service, with a viewing of the Children’s  

Christmas Film 

  4-5pm at Bottesford Methodist Chapel 

24 December 
A Christmas pause – bring your favourite bible verse of the 

Christmas story. 



Bishop’s Mission Order (BMO) Update 

Glenda and Laura, supported by Garry, Nina, Krista and 

Pete, have submitted the BMO application to the Bishop.  

Those of you in the know will remember that this Bishop 

has suggested we consider a BMO application to become 

a Church in our own right. We await his response, but in 

the meantime Laura and Glenda can now access support 

and training available to other Pioneer Ministers across 

the diocese. 

Helping others… 
We are supporting an appeal 
to help refugees in Calais this 
winter through the Help Refu-
gees ‘SNUG’ campaign.  Please 
bring donations of  new socks, 
scarves, underwear and gloves 
to the next two services, so 
we can make up some snug 
bags. 
 

Soup rota 
Eating together as a fellowship before each service has 
been such a blessing this term...to make this sustainable 
we are looking for volunteers to make soup on a rota ba-
sis.  If you can help, please speak to Glenda. 



Any questions? 
Contact Glenda on 01949 845106  

or email 
sundaypraisebottesford@gmail.com 

 
We’re also on facebook— 
Sunday Praise Bottesford 

 

 

Team Vacancies 

This Autumn 
We are looking for a couple of people to join our 

sound and technical team. This is a vital role and 

support will be given. 

Do you love seeing children grow in their 

knowledge of God?  If so, please get in touch with 

Laura or Glenda about helping with our children’s 

ministry.  


